
Speedwatch Report 
Parish Council 19th March 2020 

During February we ran 19 sessions totalling 10 hours, a further 4 sessions were cancelled 

due to rain, 4 of the sessions were run in the same time slot as sessions in Burwash. 

A total of 2352 vehicles passed during the sessions, 46 were recorded over the speed limit, 

fastest was 51mph. 

There are 24 sessions planned for March, weather permitting, but at the time of compiling 

this report two of those sessions have had to be cancelled due to rain or illness, 7 of the 

sessions are planned to be at the same time as Burwash sessions.  

We anticipate that there will be fewer sessions during the months April to July, due to all 

operators taking holidays at various times during those months, and we now have a limited 

number of available operators, we will run as many sessions as can be fitted in with 

available operators and time availability. 

 

Colin Boylett. 


